
April 10th 1924.

G.0.3.Haley,3aq..
Sec ret ary-treasurer.

The Canadian Review Co.ltd., 
707 Tonga Street,

Toronto,Ont.

Dear Mr.Raley,
I

Many thanks for your letter of the
8th Inst.

I azn afraid that we do not oars very 
much even for the excellent type of advertising which 
you carry in your Supplement. On the other hand I 
do think it is quite possible that we might be able 
to take some space in the body of the volume for an 
article which might perhaps not refer to McGill at 
all. I understand from you that you will be willing 
to include a 5 page article for $25.00 per page.

I should bo glad if you would give 
me a definite statement regarding the circulation of 
your book mentioning in particular such especial 
circulations as Members of Parliament, Schools,etc.

Yours faithfully,

ITilfrid Bovey


